Lincoln Elementary School Board Report July 2023

Summer Learning/Programming:

Summer Learning has wrapped up here at Lincoln. The partnership with 21st
Century and the Lincoln teaching staff has been a wonderful update to our
summer learning offerings these past several years. We served approximately
80 students during this summer.

Back to School Family Partnership Meetings:

 Rather than a crowded and quick Open House event, we have allotted time for each family to come in for a 1/2 hour time slot on Thursday, August 10th or Friday, August 11th to learn of, meet, and sit down to talk about their child with EACH of their child's newly assigned teachers and support staff.

Back to School Events for Lincoln Families!

- Wednesday, August 2nd Readifest @ 2 4 pm
- o Friday, August 4th Picnic in the Park Gil Lynn Park 11 am 1 pm
- Thursday, August 10th Family Partnership Meetings 11 am 6 pm
- o Friday, August 11th Family Partnership Meetings 9 am 4 pm
- Wednesday, August 16th Welcome Back to School Lincoln Little Devils!

LES Staff Professional Learning: Specific learning for the LES Staff during this summer and the start of the school year included(s) ~

- Curriculum and Instructional Planning
- o Literacy Training (The Reading League will be here August 14th)
- Math Envisions Update Training
- Explicit Instruction and Collaborative Practices (Special Education staff)
- New Teacher training

• Summer Outreach!

- We have had the extreme pleasure of hosting and participating in a variety of family outreach programs throughout this summer with our Lincoln students and their families:
 - Parties in the Park Hosted four total Parties in the Park events around the city parks of Dayton where we connected with our families. During these parties we played with our students, spoke with parents, and disseminated upcoming school events and information to our families (ie. Summer Feeding Program, Readifest, School Supply lists, etc.)
 - Dayton Independent Schools Ice Cream Van During each summer month, we had the opportunity to go out INTO the community to deliver ice creams to our students, their families and community helpers. We made several connections with new families who now plan to enroll at Lincoln, as well as getting the chance to visit with our current students!

Lincoln Elementary School Board Report July 2023

Lincoln Elementary - Summer Family Outreach - Summer 2023!











